
From: Gore, Cecelia [mailto:Cecelia.Gore@brewers.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 5:59 PM 

To: Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Kovac, Nik; rjbauma@milwaukeed.gov; Dodd, 
Nikiya; Coggs, Milele; Rainey, Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); 

Borkowski, Mark; Perez, Jose; Zielinski, Tony; Stamper II, Russell; Owczarski, Jim 

Subject: Fire and Police Commissioner 

 
 
 
 

Dear Members of the Common Council: 
 
I would like this letter to serve as my endorsement for the 
nomination and appointment of Griselda Aldrete as the next 
Executive Director of the Fire and Police Commission. 
 
I have worked with Ms. Aldrete in a variety of capacities and find her 
to be a highly ethical, hardworking professional that would provide 
the appropriate level of leadership in the role.  As I have interacted 
with Griselda over a number of years, I have had the pleasure of 
witnessing her commitment to the entire community.  I find her 
interest and passions to be inclusive and passionate.  She has a broad 
network and understands the impact of the need to establish strong 
relationships throughout the community. 
 
Griselda has a strategic approach to her work and outlook.  She 
engages with her network in ways that lift critical issues to the 
forefront.  I have had numerous occasions to work on initiatives with 
Griselda and she has always been reliable, trustworthy and open.  I 
admire Griselda’s commitment to her family and believe that same 
sense of responsibility extends to the broader community for her. 
 
I am hopeful that the Council will appoint Griselda Aldrete to the 
position of Executive Director, Fire and Police Commission.  I believe 
she will serve our community fairly and bring a sense of principled 
leadership to the Fire and Police Commission.  My father, Wm. I Gore 
served as the Chairman of the Fire and Police Commission for 
approximately 14 years.  I frequently hear people comment that the 
one thing they remember most about him is that he was fair.  My 
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sense is that Griselda Aldrete will function fairly and bring needed 
servant leadership to the role. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at 414-617-
0172. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cecelia Gore 
 

Cecelia Gore 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR - BREWERS COMMUNITY 
FOUNDATION  

BREWERS COMMUNITY FOUNDATION  
T: 414-902-4544   
Miller Park | One Brewers Way | Milwaukee, WI 53214  
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